
  

 

  
 

SDL (UK): Merger with RWS Holdings (UK) 
Changes in FTSE4Good Index Series 

02 November 2020 

Subject to the completion of the Scheme of Arrangement in relation to the Merger between SDL (UK, 

constituent) and RWS Holdings (UK, non-constituent), please see details of affected indexes and effective 
dates below: 

  

Index 
Effective From 

Start of Trading 

FTSE4Good UK Index 06 November 2020 

 
 

* In the absence of an active market, SDL will be removed using the stock terms of 1.2246 RWS Holdings 
(UK, BVFCZV3) shares for each SDL share held. 

Please note: The timing of the deletion is based on the admission of the consideration shares, which will 
occur on 05 November.  
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